Dawn Huntlex

From: ML Krol <krolshop@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:50 AM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: Mary Lou Krol, H5148, FOR - SUPPORT

I support the bill (H5148) to help develop a coherent plan for statewide access and to make internet service
providers accountable.

We have been under the thumb of a single company for far too long. Cox has a veritable monopoly on
broadband and actually general internet of any usable speed. The also act like it. High prices, low service.

The promise of competition to help correct this situation has been on the horizon for years and years. It is long
past time and if it takes our state government to move it along then please do it.

Thank you,
Mary Lou Krol
Portsmouth, RI 02871



